
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Park Spring Primary Weekly Newsletter 
Wednesday 7th June 2017 

Ethos: “I notice that we are the same and I notice that we are different – to 
be both is ok” 

Summer Term 2 Diary Dates 
Please find below a list of events that will be taking 

place during this term; 

 

05.06.17 School re-opens for Summer Term 2 

06.06.17 New Reception Parent’s Meeting @ 6pm 

06.06.17 Y6 Transition Day 1 

07.06.17 Y6 Transition Day 2 

07.06.17 Y2 Fundamentals @ Crawshaw  

08-09.06.17 Y6 Bikeability 

08.06.17 Polling Day – PSP is a local Polling 

Station 

09-10.06.17 Y4 Camp Over 

12.06.17 Y6 to Dobroyd (day visit) 

14.06.17 Y3 Heptathlon @ Crawshaw 

16.06.17 Non Uniform Day 

20.06.17 Reception visit to Hesketh Farm 

21.06.17 Mini Olympics @ JCCS 12.00 – 3.00 – 

KS2 

24.06.17 Summer Fair 

26.06.17 Tri Golf at Priesthorpe – 3.30 – 5.00 

(KS2) 

26.06.17 Y1 trip to Flamborough 

27.06.17 Rhinos Day to Remember 

27.06.17 Yorkshire Cycle Relay 

28.06.17 Sports Day 

05.07.17 Spelling Cluster Competition @ Crawshaw 
06.07.17 Tri Golf @ Howley – 3.30 – 5.00 – KS1 

12.07.17 Y6 Performance 

13.07.17 Rounders @ SARLFC – 9.30-3.30 

14.07.17 Children’s Reports Out 

14.07.17 KS2 Racquet event @ JCCS 

20.07.17 Y2 Celebration event 

20.07.17 Girls Cricket World Cup 

25.07.17 Y6 Leavers Assembly 

25.07.17 Break Up for Summer Holidays 

 

ATTENDANCE 
If your child is going to be absent from school 

then please text this number. 07706172385. 

Please note that this phone will not be answered 

for phone calls. This is last week’s attendance 

report for the week ending 26 May 2017: 
 

Rec a  94.1%  Rec b  94.8% 

1a     95.7%    1b 92%  

2a 97.4%  2b 93.3% 

3a 95.7%  3b 96.7% 

4a 97.3%  4b 94.3% 

5a 95.2%  5b 97.2% 
Y6 98.3%  

VOTE FOR YOUR FAVOURITE TEACHER! 
The Yorkshire Evening Post is launching a 
search for the teachers and classroom 
assistants who are the stars of Leeds’ 
schools. 
As the school year draws to a close, we 
want you to nominate this year’s most 
inspiring teachers and staff. 
Tell us who you think has made a massive 
difference to you or your child’s life or 
gone the extra mile to contribute to a 
school. 
And as a special thank you we have a 
£500 gift card for White Rose Shopping 
Centre for the person who we feel should be 
named the winner. 
Tell us in no more than 150 words why 
you think your child’s teacher or classroom 
assistant is so special. Alternatively you 
may work at a school and want to enter 
someone who has gone above and beyond. 
All entries must be received by June 19 and 
should be emailed to 
hannah.start@jpress.co.uk 
Usual Johnston Press terms and conditions 
apply. Entries by children under 18 must 
include parental consent. 

PARENTS’ VIEWS NEEDED FOR POLICY UPDATE. 
Our PSHE (Personal, Social & Health education) 
policy requires updating and we feel that it 
would be of a great benefit to obtain parents 
view on this.   
Can you spare some time on Friday 9th - 2.15 to 
3.00. 
Please let the office know if you are able to 

attend or speak to Mrs Mahoney. 
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SCHOOL SUMMER FAIR 
 

 
 
 

 
Our school summer fair is being held on Saturday 24th June 2017 

from 11.00am – 1.00pm. 
 

We hope you will join us! 
 

 
If you would be interested in having a stall at the fair, please email 

FOPS at fops@parkspringprimary.co.uk for further information. 
 
 

Thank you. 
FOPS 
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